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This proposal is non-sensical.
1. Very very high cost.
2. Potential for very serious damage to this Unique archaeological site. Why take this risk unnecessarily!
3. The area still has “not been” completely examined with new scientific emerging technologies.
4. Why not think again laterally and explore all options.
J R Fennell




